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NEWSLETTER 

October  2015 

 

A Message from our Grand Knight 

Marc Morneau 

I would like to thank our Deputy Grand Knight, Kevin, our Financial Secretary Paul, and our Worthy 

Treasurer, David, as well as our Chancellor John D. and Membership Chairman Rick L. in particular, for 

stepping up beyond the normal call of duty, to ensure in my absence, that elements of these key roles 

continued.  

I would also like to give special recognition to Father Hodara for joining our Order and becoming our 

Chaplain.  I have got to know Father Ron fairly well these last number of months, and his contribution 

in the spirituality to our meetings has been something that I know we all appreciate.   

To our entire Executive Team I would like to congratulate and thank you for stepping up and assuming 

your respective roles.   

I look forward to at some time in the near future be in a position to get back to living in Burlington, 

rejoining our Council as Grand Knight again and continuing to do the fine work that our Council has 

done in our 4 Parishes and community for the last 55 years!  

Vivat Jesus! 

 

Marc Morneau, Grand Knight 

 

I would like to start by thanking all of my Brother Knights for their prayers, 

support and the many messages of best wishes that have been coming my 

way for the last several months. 

 

OCTOBER’S GENERAL MEETING 

 

Please note that the October’s General Meeting will be held on October 5th at 7:30 pm.  This is 

due to Thanksgiving Day falling on the 2nd Monday of the Month.  Starting in November, our 

regular meeting will resume on the 2nd Monday, November 9th, 2015 
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UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

OCTOBER  2015 

General Events 

REFER WEB SITE www.kofcknights.org/5073   

 

 

Meetings and Activities 

Executive Meeting (First Monday of month) – October 5th – 7:30 pm 

General Meeting (Second Monday of month) – October 12th – 7:30 pm 

Halton Columbus Charities – 1st Tuesday of February, May, August & November – 7:00 pm  

Kolumbus Club –October 19th  –7:00 pm 

Prayer Cenacle – October 22nd  – 7:00 pm 

Fraternal Night – October 26th   

 

Midnight Bingo - (Every other Tuesday of the month) – October 6 and 20 

Matinee Bingo - (Every other Wednesday of the month) – October 14 and 28 

 

Seniors Club (Every Wednesday) – October 7, 14, 21 and 28  

 

Other Events 

 

FOR OCTOBER – SEE THE WEBSITE CALENDAR  

 

For dates of Degree Ceremonies – see website 

 

2016 CASH CALENDAR 

The 2016 Cash Calendars are available at a cost of $20.00.  These being distributed at the General 

Meetings, however, if you are unable to attend the October 5th meeting, please contact David 

Stokes at 905-575-1263 or 905-630-9662 or your parish representative to arrange to get some to 

sell. 

These calendars are one of the biggest ways our council raises money for charity and helps with 

the council’s operating expenses.  We need all Knights to support this effort.  The deadline for the 

early bird draw is November 15, 2015.  Please bring any sales to the October meeting. 

Your support is greatly appreciated. 

http://www.kofcknights.org/5073
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CHAPLAIN    Fr. Ronald Hodara   
 

GRAND KNIGHT   Marc Morneau   905-637-9267 
 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT  Kevin Abraham   905-330-7545 
 

CHANCELLOR   John D’Addairo   905-639-9727 
 

RECORDER    Bill Manley   905-632-7410 
 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY  Paul Catena   905-630-1840 
 

TREASURER    David Stokes   905-575-1263 
 

LECTURER    Frank Miele   416-606-0436 
 

ADVOCATE    Jim Csordas   905-681-2075 
 

WARDEN    Michael Attardo  905-635-8775 
 

INSIDE GUARD   Michael Mark   905-333-3623 
 

OUTSIDE GUARD   Scott Harrison   905-634-0066 
 

HONORARY OUTSIDE GUARD John Pickard   905-336-0076 
 

TRUSTEE ONE YEAR  Jere Hartnett   905-637-3934 
 

TRUSTEE TWO YEAR  Henry Valcheff   905-639-4085 
 

TRUSTEE THREE YEAR  John Schunk   289-337-4306 

COUNCIL EXECUTIVE  2015-2016 
 

 

Burlington Kolumbus Club  John Bennett, President  905-634.7326 
 

Halton Columbus Charities  David Stokes, President  905-575-1263 

 
 
 

Program Director   Kevin Abraham   905-330-7545 
 

Community Director   Paul Catena   905-630-1840 
 

Family Director   Rick Lomas   905-336-3835 

 

Pro-Life Director   Gary Smith   905-319-1200 
 

Membership Director   Rick Lomas   905-336-3835 
 

Youth Director    Gordon Drake   289-337-3847 
 

 

 

St.  Patrick    Marc Morneau   905-637-9267 

St. John the Baptist   Michael Enright   905-315-1784 
St. Paul the Apostle   Rick Lomas   905-336-3835 

     Gordon Drake   289-337-3847 

St. Raphael    Henry Valcheff   905-639-4085 

 

COUNCIL COMMITTEES 2015 - 2016 
 

SERVICE PROGRAMS 

 

PARISH REPRESENTATIVES 
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A Message from our Deputy Grand Knight 

Kevin Abraham 

 

Our GK Marc has most should know by now has been called away on account of family 

crisis, consequently he was excused from the Installation of Officers. I also surrogated for 

Marc at our Executive and General Meetings.  

 

Our meetings were very well attended witnessing nine (9) new second degree members 

receiving their duly signed certificates. Our new Scribe Br. Bill Manley has completed the 

Minutes of the meeting and they are available in a Freil Room binder for member referral 

. 

I met with a group of Br. Knights from Holy Rosary Parish at the Martyr’s Shrine on Rosary 

Sunday in Midland. It was truly a miserable day with heavy downpours of rain throughout 

the outdoor mass and Rosary recitation and there are never enough chairs for the elderly 

folks at this worship! Forethought must be given to protection of the Colour Guards plumes 

in such inclement weather. 

 

I deposited $1,494.52 for the first month (July) of the new Council year to our KofC In Trust 

Charity Bingo bank account. I received a report that our Golf event net proceeds were 

$4,790.58. 

 

The Respect Life Banquet is on Friday October 2, 2015. 

 

Our Fraternity night Monday October 26, we will host a presentation from the Halton 

Separate School Board on the new Sex Ed. curriculum. We have been requested to open this 

up to all Halton Councils. 

  

“In our day, a central aspect of the work of the laity is their role as stewards of the 

Christian family and therefore of the domestic Church.” 

Carl Anderson, Supreme Knight 

  

“I express my appreciation of your efforts to ....defend moral truths necessary for a free 

and humane society, including the fundamental right to life of every human being”   

Pope Benedict XVI    

  

In solidarity with our Holy Father Pope Francis 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

 

Kevin Abraham, DGK 
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Chancellor’s Chat 

John D’Addairo  

Brother Knights, 

 

Did you know that you have a vested interest in three businesses under one roof? The first 

business is the Knights of Columbus Council 5073, located in our hall at 2400 Industrial Dr. 

which is operated by the Kolumbus Club; the second business. It is an arm of our council that 

operates and rents out the hall to our community for family or social events throughout the year. 

 

One of the renters is the Halton Columbus Charities which is the third business and another arm 

of our council. This arm takes the monies raised from our events and distributes it to the needy in 

our community. 

 

The 5073 council focuses on fundraising, while the Kolumbus Club focuses on hall rentals and 

the Halton Columbus Charities focuses on distribution of funds. 

 

As a Knight we need to strengthen our council and support these businesses. This fulfils our 

motto of “In service to one, in service to all”. 

 

Vivat Jesus 

 
Brother John D’Addario 

Chancellor  

 

 

Installation of Stone of Life at St. Paul’s 

 

Installation of Stone of Life at St. Paul’s 
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  2015 – 2016  

Council 5073 Executive 

 

Front Row: John Schunk, Paul Catena, Father Ron Hodara, District Deputy Steve Reynolds, Kevin 

Abraham, John D’Addairo and Mike Attardo 

Back Row: Scott Harrison, Jere Hartnett, Frank Miele, Bill Manley, Michael Mark, Dave Stokes  

Absent: Marc Morneau, Jim Csordas and Henry Valcheff 

 

 

Officers are sworn in at the Installation 

Father Hodara 

blesses the 

Officers’ 

Jewels at the 

installation of 

Officers 
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2nd and 3rd Degree Brothers 

As member of the Knights of Columbus it is important that we continue to grow as Knights.  one of 

the most important ways in which we begin to achieve that growth is by progressing through the 

degrees; from the 1st degree to the 2nd degree, and thereafter to the third degree (note date below) 

It is with great pleasure that I invite all 1st Degree members to attend your Second Degree 

ceremonial which has been scheduled for this Sunday October 4th as noted below.   Our tradition is 

to car pool and as such will be meeting at our hall this Sunday at 1:00 to coordinate transportation 

for all those wishing to go.  Accordingly, I encourage all other Knights to join us as these Knights 

move to this next important stage of their knighthood. 

Please confirm with me whether or not you wish to attend so that I can advise the host council how 

many Knights from our council we be coming.  The degree team and host council put a lot of time 

and effort into each of these ceremonials and their measure of success is our attendance. 

Second Degree - 3:00 pm Sunday Oct 4 at St. Patrick (921 Flagship Dr. Miss.) 

Third Degree - 2:00 pm Sunday Oct. 25 at Stoney Creek (more info TBA) 

Best to all - Vivat Jesus 

Br. Rick Lomas  

 
 

Fraternal Night – October 26th, 2015 

At 7:30 pm at the Knights of Columbus Hall on Industrial Drive in Burlington there will be a lecture, 

details as follows: 

 

“Through a Catholic Lens: Implementing the Health Curriculum 

into Catholic Family Life” 
 

Presented by Ms. Teri Durham Religious & Family Life Consultant HCDSB 

 

 This meeting is open to all local Knights of Columbus members, their families and their friends. 
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Council 5073 Presents Second Degree Certificates 
 

 

                    

 

 

 

 
  

 

Brent Strachan 

 

Jason Romanetti 

 

Bill Butler 

 

Rocco DeVito 

 

Paul LaFontaine 
 

Frank Hartman 

 

Mario Carr 

 

Dennis Dusureault 

 

 

Tom Flannery 
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Birthday Wishes 

For October 
 

 Br. John Duggan – 3rd 

Br. Paul Romlewski – 5th 

Br. Roger Cloutier – 6th 

Br. James Csordas – 6th 

Br. Mirko Jakubcak – 7th 

Br. Rohan Nazareth – 8th 

Br. Christopher Hinton – 21st 

Br. Michael Enright – 25th 

Br. Peter Kaindaneh – 25th 

Br. George O’Brien – 29th 

Br. Herb Lane – 31st 

Br. Timothy O’Brien – 31st 

Br. David Rich – 31st 
 

If the above information is incorrect, 

please contact the Financial Secretary. 

Prayer Requests 

In charity, unity and fellowship let us pray 

for the needs of our brother Knights and 

their families. 

Fr. Roger Formosi James D’Addairo 

Br. Sean Buckley Br. Joe Acosta 

Brigit Priestner Br. Ray Bartlett  

Leo Samson  Br. Jerry Ponikvar 

Deborah Nazareth Chris O’Brien 

Brooklyn Sookrown  

 

Almighty and Everlasting God, the eternal 

salvation of those who believe in You, hear us 

on behalf of Your servants who are sick, for 

whom we humbly beg the help of your 

mercy, so that, being restored to health, they 

may render thanks to you in your Church. 

Through Christ our Lord. Amen 
 

Mother of Perpetual Help pray for us. 
 

Special Note: 
Please call Paul Catena, our Financial Secretary, at 

905.335.5073, if you are aware of any Brother who has died or 

is in need of our prayers and/or assistance. The importance of 

speedy notification is important so that we can:  

• provide support for them and their families;  

• attend services and ensure a Mass Card and Resolution of 

Condolences is obtained, and  

• promptly advise Supreme and our field agent, Trevor D’Mello 

905-281-0760 trevordemello @rogers.co, to ensure financial 

security is preserved for the families of insured members. 

Vivat Jesus! 
 

 

 

Br. Paul & Anne Marie Theoret – 4th 

Br. Gaetano & Sandra Sferrazza – 5th 

Br. George & Elizabeth O’Brien 10th 

Br. Thomas & Rose Keating – 12th 

Br. James & Michele McCarthy – 15th 

Br. Philip & Mary Strecker – 21st 

Br. Mirko & Maria Jakubcak – 23rd 

Br. Stephen Kwabena Kportufe &  

Sally Ann Afedoe -25th 

 

 

 

Anniversaries 

Wishes 

for the 

following Knights in 

October 

 
 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://tomwisdom.net/main/wp-content/uploads/2015/02/happy-birthday-text-images-11.jpg&imgrefurl=http://tomwisdom.net/happy-birthday-tom-3/&h=1500&w=2250&tbnid=ZRwMX9ipT_3_FM:&zoom=1&docid=LHanFC1cDT6qAM&ei=yNTtVIK7FpDBgwTV_IPwAw&tbm=isch&ved=0CGAQMygkMCQ
tel:905.335.5073
http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.bethanymbc.com/wp-content/uploads/2013/10/Prayer-Request-Logo.png&imgrefurl=http://www.bethanymbc.com/prayer-requests/&h=904&w=1557&tbnid=oRIQYTQjAROFQM:&zoom=1&docid=bsAmHVi5C1caMM&ei=w58YVeTkA-uIsQTj0oLACA&tbm=isch&ved=0CFYQMygbMBs
http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://4.bp.blogspot.com/-5ErOUDMErUw/Ujrv6qnJjKI/AAAAAAAAAGY/1NnefACw-pU/s1600/weddingbells.png&imgrefurl=http://travelingthegeezervillehighway.blogspot.com/2013/09/httptasteofcountry.html&h=1258&w=1503&tbnid=xgXJB08AtJD1kM:&zoom=1&docid=4ez_gHKf1q27XM&ei=KQGiVO-wOcynyASm5oGQAw&tbm=isch&ved=0CEoQMygkMCQ&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=1971&page=3&start=28&ndsp=15
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The Big Band Concert Project 
 

Written Notice of Motion: 

 
Whereas the four (4) Councils of Burlington and the Pope John Paul II Assembly have annually 

participated in a joint venture to sponsor a Big Band Concert at the Burlington Performing Arts 

Centre, and 

 

Whereas the committee needs “seed” money to book the facilities and advertise the event, and 

 

Whereas the expected budget for the event is $3,750. 

 

I move that Msgr. James Corbett Warren Memorial Counsel Number 5073 commit to an 

expenditure of $750.00 representing our one-fifth share of the budget. 

 

Jere Hartnett  

 

The above Written Notice of Motion was tabled at the General Meeting of September 14th, 2015. 

This motion will be voted on at the General Meeting of October 6th, 2015. 

 

 

 

Christmas Bazaars will be held at the 

following Parishes: 

St. John the Baptist – Nov 7 & 8 

St. Patrick’s – Nov 7 

St. Paul the Apostle – Nov. 14 & 15 

These Bazaars are held in the Parish Halls starting at 9:00 am on the Saturdays.  All Bazaars 

feature the following: 

 Silent Auctions     

 Christmas Décor    

 Bake Sale     

 Penny Sale Tables 

 Craft Tables 

 Light Refreshments 

 New/Used Table 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.lumleycastle.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/08/Christmas-Bazaars-2015_1.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.lumleycastle.com/events/christmas-bazaar/&h=400&w=960&tbnid=wRpzq33pedy3hM:&docid=Ix7MJy-mO1r6xM&ei=-T8JVq6aK8ahNv-imJAH&tbm=isch&ved=0CIIBEDMoXDBcahUKEwju-r-j6pnIAhXGkA0KHX8RBnI

